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Attendees:	David Day, Lluis Colomer, Brittany Mabry, Anne Hillyer, Charles Olson, 
		Ryan Bowe, Stan Morain, Amy Budge, Bobbi Lenczowski, John Faundeen

[bookmark: _GoBack]This DPAC occurred at the 2016 IGTF in Fort Worth.  Good attendance with several newcomers.  After Amy Budge and Stan Moran briefed the group on the new Manuel of Remote Sensing due out this July, John Faundeen shared the following:

Michael Hauck authorized business cards for DPAC having our QR code and URL (dpac.asprs.org) for our aerial portal.  Every body that picked up their registration pack at the conference had a DPAC business card included!  This was great marketing for us.  The site is also linked from the DPAC site under Related Links.

The portal has just under 1,000 entries.  This mainly due to David Day spending hours massaging the data to work at ingest.  There are also another 3,000 in the hopper so we are setting well.  These entries represent over 6 M frames.

The DPAC poster will be presented in a session tomorrow afternoon.  This is our real coming out party.  From now on we will be soliciting suppliers to provide us minimal metadata to represent their collections as well as folks to use the portal.

Great discussions with the visitors today.  Suggestion to contact the Student Advosry Group, AmeriaView, the University of New Mexico, the State GIO Councils, ASPRS Young Professional group, and NSGIC will be followed up by John after the IGTF.

Next DPAC Meeting is scheduled for 12 May 2016 at 11:00 CT.
